
Rhoxon Productions and 1020 Collective to 

Host Inaugural Lake Effect Film Festival, 

Celebrating Independent Filmmaking

The inaugural Lake Effect Film Festival begins at 6pm on November 22nd, 2024, at 1020 Collective. 

This event is open to individuals regardless of age, gender, race, or religion.

Rhoxon Productions Inc. and 1020 Collective are proud to announce the launch of the Lake Effect Film 
Festival, a new annual celebration of independent cinema, taking place on November 22nd, 2024, at 
6pm at the 1020 Collective, Erie’s premier creative arts venue. The festival will showcase the incredible 
talent of local, while offering an exciting lineup of screenings, Q&A sessions, and networking events.
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The Lake Effect Film Festival is more than just a film event; it aims to put Erie on the map as a growing hub 
for independent cinema. "We are thrilled to create a platform for filmmakers to showcase their work, 
connect with peers, and engage with the community," said Katie Nixon, Founder of Rhoxon Productions.

In addition to its cultural impact, the festival will also contribute to Erie’s economy by attracting visitors and 
generating activity in the local hospitality and service industries. Local businesses have the opportunity to 
sponsor the event and be part of the city’s growing reputation as a film destination. Tickets and 
sponsorship packages for the festival are available now at www.rhoxonproductions.com. 

www.rhoxonproductions.com rhoxonproductions@gmail.com @rhoxonproductions

About Rhoxon Productions Inc.—

Rhoxon Productions Inc. is a nonprofit film production company dedicated to creating educational opportunities 
for students and film professionals in Erie. 


